

THE TRANSPORT

District Nine, 650 Eastern Avenue, P.O. Box 467, Chillicothe, Ohio 45601-0467

April 12, 1999

Mr. R. Gregory Hawk Superintendent. Lynchburg-Clay Local School District P.O. Box 515 Lynchburg, Ohio 45142

Dear Mr. Hawk:

Thank you for your letter expressing your concerns over the intersection of US 50 and SR 134.

We have performed a survey of this intersection and are currently evaluating the results of our survey to determine what corrective measures we can take. We will be getting back in contact with you to let you know the results of our investigation.

Please call me at 1-888-819-8501 if you need further assistance in this matter.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you in this issue.

Respectfully

John F. Hagen, P.E.

District 9 Deputy Director

JFH:GLB:glb

cc: Hill, Chaffin, file

FIR TRAFFIC FIRE